YELLOWKNIFE, NT X1A 2P0

Mackenzie Valley Land and vvater Board
Tth Floor - 4910 50th Avenue » P.O. Box 2130

Phone (867) 669-0506 « FAX (867) 8§73-6610

June 4, 2001

Mr. Joe Acormn

File: MV2001L2-0002 & MV2001C0012

Mackenzie Valley Impact Review Board

Box 938

200 Scotia Centre 5102-50" Avenue
YELLOWKNIFE NT XI1A2N7

Dear Mr. Acorn:

Diamond Mining — Snap Lake-MV20011.2-002 & MV2001C0012

R et
; s
st

i
i

ey

Ty v

SN

R

i %

JUN

A

L

15 o0y

The Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board (MVLWB) is responding to your letter dated
June 1, 2001, asking the MVLWB to identify its position as the “Regulatory Authority”, as
defined under Part 5, Section Il of the Mackenzie Vailey Resource Management Act.

If you have any questions regarding the Board’s response, contact Darren Campbell at
(867) 669-0506 or email darren@myvlwb.com.

Yours sincerely,

DV Cadicsso

Wanda Anderson
A/ Executive Director

Copied to:

Ed Hormnby, South Mackenzie District, DIAND, Yellowknife

Darren Campbell, Regulatory Officer, MVLWB
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